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OCTOBER 13, 2020

The October 2020 DBS Board meeting was called to order at 1:09 p.m.  In attendance were Chairwoman Lynda Bradley, Tawana Arnett, Eddie Bigler, Denny Reid, and Club Manager Kim Brinkman.  Absent were Tom Moore, Susan Lambert and Liz Castioni.

MINUTES
Tawana Arnett, acting Recording Secretary, previously submitted minutes online.  Lynda Bradley moved and Liz Castioni seconded the motion to accept the minutes as written.  Minutes are posted on the Denton Bridge Studio website.

Motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT
Treasurer’s Report was presented by Denny Reid.  Previously submitted and approved was $100 paid to Lin Jones for studio repairs.  Our September end-of-month balance was $19,870.59.  The income received from BBO for players playing in our online games has helped stabilize our monthly income as we continue to pay rent for the Studio. Lynda moved and Eddie seconded the motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as submitted.  

Motion carried.

MANAGER’S REPORT
Online classes have been postponed because of difficulty in setting up the format.  Kim hopes to get those up and running in the New Year.  Kim reported that the online play continues to be strong, and that the financial income from that is a great help to the Club.  A special thank you was made to the Robson Ranch players who have been faithful to support our games.  To thank all of our players for the valued support during this time, Club Appreciation games will be held the week of October 26 – November 1.  The cost will be $3.00 per game.  This is just a small way to thank our players for being loyal to Denton Bridge Studio. There will be two 299 games included in this week --  one during the Tuesday game and one during the Friday game.  She hopes to see more players playing with this offer available.  It was noted that if there is a good response to the 299 games, then we might be able to schedule one 299 game each week.  Eddie moved and Denny seconded to accept the Manager’s Report.  
Motion carried.
OLD BUSINESS
It was discussed that all Board members might take the time to contact those who have not been playing in the virtual games to encourage them to join us.  Everyone agreed to do this.
PENDING BUSINESS
Lynda reported that we have had a couple of responses in regards to facility management.  But no commitments have been made.  Denny agreed to do a once-a-month walk through of the Studio just to make sure all is well.
NEW BUSINESS
There was no new business to discuss.
Next Zoom Board of Directors Meeting will be held Tuesday, December 8, 2020, at 1:00.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by:    

Tawana Arnett, Temporary Recording Secretary

